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WARNERS BAY HIGH SCHOOL 
“Quality Education for All” 

Principal:  Mr Marcus Neale 

Excursion Letter to Parents/Caregivers 

23 October 2019 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
Peer Support utilises the potential of students to befriend and support younger students in schools. Within the school it fosters 
communication and friendship between older and younger students of the same age, and between staff and students. 

Students develop a greater sense of belonging, involvement and responsibility within high school. Year 10 students befriend 
younger students, and Year 7 students may feel comfortable sharing a problem with a supportive peer. If it is a big problem the peer 
can help the student contact appropriate school personnel for assistance. Peer leaders are not counsellors. 

Our peer support program provides structure within the school for the Year 10 students to assist small groups of Year 7 students. A 
group of Year 9 who will be in Year 10 in 2019 will undergo training days on Thursday 14 and Friday 15 November 2019. The leaders 
for 2020 will be selected. 

These groups will meet on a regular basis, on lesson each week for three weeks. Each group will work through a program of 
activities which involve communication, self-esteem, trust, assertiveness, sharing, decision making self and others. 

We believe we have found the peer support program to be a benefit to all who participate and request your permission for your 
son/daughter/ward to participate. 

Training will be at Warners Bay High School. The students will participate in the training day workshop which will be scheduled 
throughout the day. Students will be provided recess and lunch but will need their own drinks and pen. 

On Friday 6 December, students will be involved in a Year 7 Orientation Day. 

Students are to wear sports uniform. 

There is no cost involved in the training over two days. Permission slips need to be completed and returned to Mrs Monk by 
Monday 11 November 2019. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Monk           Mr Marcus Neale 
Peer Support Co ordinator          Principal 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Detach and Return this note to Mrs Monk in the English Staff room. 

I hereby consent to my son/daughter/ward  _________________________________ Roll Class _________ 
       (Full Name) 
participating in the Warners Bay High School, Peer Support Program, approved by the Principal on various dates. 

I hereby consent to my child’s photograph to be used on the school website.  Yes           No             

Parent/Carer:___________________________________________  Date:_________________ 

Please complete the following only if there has been a change in details. 

Change in medical needs:  Illness:_________________________________Medication:_________________________________ 

Contact details. Name:_______________________________Phone:________________________ 

                             Name:_______________________________Phone:________________________ 

  

No Cost – 
Peer support 
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